Rachel Tibbetts

From: Mark Foster

Sent: 07 June 2022 20:20

To: Planning

Subject: 22/01340/OUT planning objection

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear sirs,

I would like to object to this planning application firstly due to its destruction on Greenfield land. Given the impending food crisis, and struggles with importing food, 4 square miles of farmland will be vital in the long term.

Secondly, the local country road network already often has queues UpTo 10 mins long at rush hour. The traffic from these new sites will inevitably impact this further, effecting many surrounding villiages and towns negatively.

Best Regards,

Mark Foster Daleview Foxhill Lane Souldern OX27 7 JZ